Our Lady and All Saints

Catholic Multi Academy Company

A CHRISTMAS MESSAGE
The Board of Directors would like to thank all our parents and carers, our communities and parishes, our parish

Priests, our partners, contractors, suppliers and all of our stakeholders for all the hard work and support you give to
the children and staff within Our Lady and All Saints Catholic Multi-Academy Company (OLAAS MAC).

As we approach the end of this term, we would also like to wish you all a very Happy & Peaceful Christmas and a
Happy New Year, with prayers and hopes for a wonderful and successful year ahead.

'God Bless us one and all'
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